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To FLCC Members & Staff: 

  

The 2019 Fawn Lake Country Club Board of Directors is in place and ready to serve you.  The composition 

of our board is different than originally elected.  The three newly elected board members announced at 

November’s Annual Membership Meeting have chosen not to serve.  Kathy Flanagan, Kevin McCarthy, 

and Ron Morris have each for personal reasons resigned their positions on the board.  We are thankful for 

their continued membership and support of our Club.  Also, Tim Powers has decided to step down from 

the board, vacating his board seat for the final year of his three-year term.  We thank Tim for his service to 

the Club and look forward to his continued involvement as an active member. 

  

In accordance with the By-Laws, new board members have been appointed to fill these vacated positions 

through December 31, 2019.  These will become open positions to be filled during the election process for 

new board members and successful candidates will be announced at the Annual Membership Meeting in 

November.  The 2019 board appointments are Deborah McManus, Michael Woodcock (both returning to 

the board), Brett DeGallery and Fred Jenne (both joining the board for the first time). 

  

Brett DeGallery and his wife Tonya moved to Fawn Lake in May 2000 and have been members of the club 

for 18-years.  They have 4 boys aged 20, 17, 15, 12 and are Full Golf members.  Brett graduated from the 

United States Air Force Academy and served 10 years on active duty and 10 years in the Air Force Reserve 

before retiring in 2009.  He is currently a commercial pilot for JetBlue Airways and conducts interviews 
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for the Air Force Academy.  In the Fawn Lake community, he was the Commodore of the Yacht Club for 2 

years (2007-2008) and is active with his family in other community groups, like Ski Club and Jr 

PGA.  Brett worked with several HOA committees and served 3 years on the FLCA Board of Directors 

(2010-2012, during the HOA acquisition of the Country Club).  He also spent 2 years on the Board of 

Directors for Asset Management, LLC.  Brett’s experience and leadership ability make him a great addition 

to the Board and we are thankful for his service. 

  

Fred Jenne and his wife Seungok have been active members of the Club for the past 7 years.  Fred’s local 

interests are tennis, water skiing, and biking, and he competes internationally as a world-class downhill 

skier.  Many know Fred for the talent and energy he brings to the tennis courts and we are excited he will 

be bringing all of that talent and energy to the board.  Fred has served on the Tennis Committee for many 

years and will be working to ensure our tennis program continues on a positive trajectory.  Professionally, 

Fred’s career provided many years of executive experience that he plans to leverage to assist and advise the 

FLCC Board. 

  

The new Board of Directors held their first meeting on January 2nd. 

  

2019 Board Officers elected: 

• Chair – Deborah McManus 

• Vice-Chair – Bob Stumpf 

• Treasurer – Michael Woodcock 

• Secretary – Ron Ball 

  

2019 Committee Chairs appointed: 

• Finance – Michael Woodcock 

• Membership – Bob Stumpf 

• Golf & Greens – Brett DeGallery 

• Tennis – Fred Jenne 

• Harbor Club & Harbor Club Expansion – John Statler 

• Social & HC Interior Design – Ron Ball 

• Technology / Communications – Deborah McManus 

  

If you are considering serving on a committee, please contact the committee chair of that committee. 

  

Our board would like to wish everyone a happy and healthy New Year!  2019 is going to be an exciting 

and historic year for Fawn Lake Country Club and we continue to be grateful for your enthusiastic 

support. 

Your Board of Directors 

yourboard@fawnlakecc.com 
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